------ Original Message ------

From: I
ey |

Sent: Friday, January 17th 2025, 15:43

Subject: City of Niagara Falls- Attention Adjustment Committee

| am a lifelong resident of Niagara Falls, and have lived at 7810 Watson Street for 37 years.

Our residence and property is directly beside the property of 7816 Watson Street. The property is deep
and is an open field for 2/3 rds of the rear lot.

I’ve been advised by Pete Racine of application and proposal to access the rear lot by way of a road
along the west side of that property to create a building lot.

For the record, we fully support any future development, including this severance application.

Respectfully submitted by Raymond and Suzanne Kostick



